

Carrie Evenson Stormwater Program Manager City of Norman Public Works 201 West Gray, Bldg. A Norman, OK 73069

October 5, 2017

Dear Ms. Evenson-

The Oklahoma Clean Lakes and Watersheds Association (OCLWA) recently learned about your Lake Thunderbird Cleanup event from your Facebook page. OCLWA, among other things, often supports local efforts to conduct these types of events focused on water resources across the state.

OCLWA would like to provide \$400 to help with costs associated with holding such an event. We applaud the City of Norman and other partners in their efforts to help protect our water resources. Good luck with your event and please let us know about these kinds of efforts in the future as we always try to help out in some way, if we are able.

Sincerely,

Shanon Phillips
OCLWA Treasurer

Phillips